Information Regarding the Central Registry Clearance

Individuals requesting a Central Registry clearance on themselves who are Michigan residents should complete the Central Registry Clearance Request - DHS-1929 form.  Mail or hand-deliver the completed DHS-1929 form and a copy of your picture identification to your local DHS office. To pick up the results in person, you must present picture identification. To have the results mailed, a copy of your picture identification must be provided with the DHS-1929. Note: Results will only be mailed to the address on the picture identification.
It is suggested that applicants hand-deliver their Central Registry Clearance Request - DHS-1929 form along with a copy of their picture identification and pick up the results in person in order to ensure that you are able to get the necessary information in a timely manner.

To go in person, visit the Department of Human Services: 5303 S. Cedar St. Lansing, MI 48911.  It is door number 4.

If you have any questions, please call Jessica at 517-482-5856.
